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To Whom it May Concern,
 
My name is Glenice Stephenson of , . I am writing to plead with
 you not to go ahead with the abortion law “reform”.
 
If a baby’s life is taken shortly after  birth (as was the case of a NSW mother who is currently in jail)
 then it is murder. If a baby is aborted shortly before it’s due birth date (or at any time) it is still murder.
 We Queenslanders do not want to go down the path of the Victorian Government in its abortion laws.
 
Please do not go ahead with this new law.
 
Regards,
 
Glenice Stephenson
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